
 

  

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

 
April 15, 2020 
 
VIA – Commission Web-Portal 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
RE: Docket No. 200126 Withdrawal Request 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Avista respectfully requests that the amended financing application filed on April 14, 2020, be 
withdrawn.  Per discussions with Commission Staff the Company would like to withdraw the 
amended financing application.   
 
Please direct any questions on this matter to Megan Thilo at (509) 495-2149. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Paul Kimball 
 
Paul Kimball 
Manager of Compliance & Discovery 
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